
BUENOS AIRES, February 6, 2025. 

CIRCULAR No. 1 

FILE No. 62.328 

PUBLIC INTERNATIONAL BIDDING 

 “URANIUM CONCENTRATE.” 

DEAR BIDDERS, 

We are writing in order to inform you that NASA has decided to EXTEND the deadline 

for submitting Offers of the Reference File to February 20, 2025 at 14:00 p.m. 

The date indicated in the first paragraph of this Circular will prevail before any 

other notification, issued so far, that establishes a different deadline for submitting Offers. 

This Circular can be downloaded  from our website:  

www.na-sa.com.ar section CONTRATACIONES PORTAL DE PROVEEDORES. 

(SUPPLIER PORTAL CONTRACTING section) 

http://www.na-sa.com.ar/
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